
Hello Parents of Zion,  
 
We are moving quickly through summer already, so I just wanted to reach out to you and let you 
know about this year’s Vacation Bible School. Since the church buildings are still closed the 
Christian Education committee has been working very hard to provide a fun and creative way to 
still do Bible School. This summer’s Vacation Bible School will be a new and exciting experience, 
each week in July your family will receive a packet with all the fun stories and crafts of a normal 
VBS to do together at home. Then once a week we will gather online to see how the lessons are 
going, learn, and sing together. Our first packet goes out the week of July 1st!  
 
If you’d like to participate email Walt@zionlexsc.com now to sign up. Include when you’d like 
to pickup your weekly packet or if you’d like it mailed/delivered.  
 
We will also be having a weekly Zoom meeting each Wednesday in July. Keep watching for times 
and links to join us digitally in a future email.  
 
Finally I’d like to thank Carol Hunter who has stepped up as our VBS Director this year. Along with 
the support of the Christian Education Committee she is doing an amazing job setting up 
something new for Zion’s Children.  
 
 
May God’s peace surround you this week, 
 
 
Walt Hampton 
 
 
Director of Youth, Education 
      and Communications 
      Zion Lutheran Church 
             Lexington SC 
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